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By email to M5Junction10@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Dear Sirs,

M5 Junction 10- proposed Development Consent Order

We wish to submit the following representation, on behalf of our client, J.W Bruton & Sons, who 
hold land under an Agricultural Holdings Act tenancy, at Barn Farm, , 

). This land is situated to the north-west of junction 10 and 
adjoins the M5 at its eastern boundary. 

Part of the land at Barn Farm has been identified for acquisition, under the proposed Development 
Consent Order, and this includes the primary access point for agricultural operations.  

Our client wishes to reiterate (following previous representations to Gloucestershire Highways and 
their agent Carter Jonas) that the loss of this access would have significant impact on our client’s 
ability to farm the remainder of the land, as it is the only access suitable for modern agricultural 
machinery. 

Previous responses from Gloucestershire Highways have stated that an alternative access route 
will be provided, to join the existing access point, with technical drawings to follow. However, 
these design drawings have not been forthcoming and therefore our client has concern over the 
validity of this information. 

Yours faithfully,

Tim King MRICS

Agent for the Landowners, registration identification number 20047688
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